Saatja: BRS Secretariat (No-Reply) <no-reply@brsmeas.org>

Saadetud: 09.12.2024 13:16

Teema: Rotterdam Convention - Questionnaire on exports, export

notifications and information exchange - Year 2023

Tähelepanu! Tegemist on välisvõrgust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada. Dear Designated National Authority,

On behalf of the Executive Secretaries of the Rotterdam Convention, Mr. Rolph Payet and Ms. Christine Fuell, we are pleased to send you the attached letter on the above subject for your attention and consideration.

The letter has also been posted on the Rotterdam Convention website:

Thank you and we look forward to receiving your submissions.

Best regards,

Secretariat of the Rotterdam Convention United Nations Environment Programme International Environment House 1 1113, chemin des Anémones, 1219 Châtelaine, Geneva, Switzerland Postal Address: c/o Palais des Nations, 8-14, avenue de la Paix, 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland